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LETTER DATED 16 JUXE 1981 FROM THE CHARGE D'AFFAIRES A.I. OF THE 
FERIWWNT MISSION OF UGANDA TO THE UNITED NATIONS ADDRESSED TO 

THE PRESIDENT OF THE SECURITY COUNCIL 

I have the honour to request you to invite, under rule 39 of the provisional 
rules of procedure of the Security Council, Dr. Sigvard Eklund, the Director- 
General of the International Atomic Energy Agency (IAEA), to participate in the 
present debate in the Security Council entitled "Complaint by Iraq", in accordance 
with the letter dated 8 June 1981 from the Char& d'Affaires of the Permanent 
Mission of Iraq to the United Nations addressed to the President of the Security 
Council (S/14509). 

(Si@zd) N. IRUMBA 
Char& d'liffaires A.I. 
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